
Original Message----- 
From: ronzuber [mailto:ronzuber@comcast.net] 
Sent: Saturday, April 28, 2012 4:10 PM 
To: Planning & Development Services 
Subject: Skagit County CP Amendment: PL11-0250 (Lake Erie Trucking) 
 
Greetings: 
 
I am a property owner and twenty-nine year resident of Anacortes, Washington and 
I am opposed to Mr. Bill Wooding's request to increase the density of rural 
Fidalgo Island.  Please keep the density low and maintain the rural and natural 
character of Fidalgo Island. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Ronald E. Zuber 
 
Residence: 
4212 O Avenue 
Anacortes, WA 98221 
 
Mailing address: 
P.O. Box 104 
Anacortes, WA 98221 
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